
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Senator Daniel Squadron invites you to celebrate 

Kathleen Henderson 
25

th
 Senate District Woman of Distinction 

 

Sunday, June 3 at 12:30pm 

Carroll Park 
 
Senator Squadron was proud to honor our beloved Carroll Park Playground 
Associate Kathleen Henderson as the 25th Senate District's Woman of 
Distinction in a ceremony in the State Capitol earlier this month, part of an 
annual celebration that recognizes outstanding women throughout the 
state.  
 

Kathleen, who has watched over Carroll Park for the past 16 years, is a 
treasure to the Carroll Gardens community, and a most deserving 
honoree.  
 

Please join us in Carroll Park on 
Saturday to celebrate Kathleen and 
her many contributions to our 
community. 
 
 
Created by the Senate in 1998, the 
Women of Distinction program recognizes 
the historic contributions of New Yorkers 
whose contributions continue to shape our 
communities and our state and inspire our 
residents. 

 
 
 

If you have any questions, please call Senator Squadron’s office at 718-802-3818 


